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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
CONWAY RESIDENTIAL YEARS 3, 4, 5, and 6 

6th-8th March 2024 
 
WE HAVE LISTED BELOW ITEMS YOUR CHILD WILL NEED WITH THEM DURING THEIR VISIT: 
 

• Inhaler – if your child uses one, labelled with their name 

• Your child may bring a disposable camera labelled with their name 

• Plenty of old warm, comfortable clothes as they may get wet and it is likely to be cold 

• 2 Pairs of old trainers/footwear – again these may get wet 

• Indoor dry shoes and slippers 

• Waterproof coat 

• Toiletry bag and towel 

• Evening clothes – comfortable and casual and something for the disco! 

• Gloves, scarf, hat, (several pairs of gloves as they can get wet) 

• Named black bin bag for wet clothes to go in for the trip home 

• Torch for our night walk (Don’t go out and buy a torch, we may have a few in school) 

• Water bottle 

• Reading book for the evening and a well behaved favourite teddy is welcome 

• Pocket money has been restricted to a maximum of £5 if desired but rest assured that the children 
will get lots to eat and will have little time for shopping! 

 
Please make sure all items are clearly marked with your child’s name. 
 
Children need to bring a packed lunch with them on the Wednesday in a disposable bag, no glass 
bottles please.  Alternatively, you can order a packed lunch in advance from school. All other meals are 
included. 
 
Thank you. 
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